THE CITY OF DALTON SPECIAL CALLED MEETING MAYOR AND COUNCIL MINUTES DECEMBER 28, 2021

The Mayor and Council held a meeting today at 1:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of City Hall. Present were Mayor David Pennington, Council members Annalee Harlan, and Tyree Goodlett, City Administrator Andrew Parker and City Attorney Terry Miller. Council member Dennis Mock attended via Zoom and Council member Crews was absent.

CALL TO ORDER

Mayor Pennington called the meeting of the Mayor and Council to order. This meeting was called to review Resolution 21-15.

RESOLUTION 21-15

City Attorney Terry Miller outlined Resolution 21-15 regarding a 90-day temporary moratorium on the West Walnut Corridor for the issuance of any new Zoning, Re-Zoning, Variance, Building, Occupancy, Land Disturbance, Alcoholic Beverage, or Administrative Permits as well as all other Permits or Licenses. Miller stated the moratorium does not affect existing properties and the Resolution provides for limited exceptions.

Besolution 21-15 - A Resolution Of The City Of Dalton Directing Departments And Agents For The City As To A Temporary Moratorium On Acceptance Of Applications For Or Issuing Of Any New Zoning, Re-Zoning, Variance, Building, Occupancy, Land Disturbance, Alcoholic Beverage, Or Administrative Permits As Well As All Other Permits Or Licenses For Properties Situated in City Of Dalton Redevelopment Plan: Tax Albocation District 45 - West Walnut Avenue Corridor; To Make Findings Of Fact As To Reusonable Necessity; To Provide For Limited Exception; To Provide For Severability And Effective Date; And For Other Purposes

On the motion of Council member Mock, second Council member Harlan, the Mayor and Council approved the Resolution.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business to come before the Mayor and Council, the meeting was Adjourned at 1:08 p.m.

City Clerk

David Pennington, Mayor

Recorded

Approved: 1-4-26

Post